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Dear MAM Client,

Since March is quarter-end, I am keeping this month’s Commentary very short.  During the week following April 15th, you will receive your quarterly report from me.  In the report I will discuss the performance of the stock market for the quarter, as well as my outlook for the remainder of 2004.  Although I have not yet written the report, I may include a discussion of rental real estate and provide a suggestion for where to earn 2.0% on a savings account.

For March of 2004, the S & P 500 declined 1.7%, the Nasdaq fell 1.8%, and the Russell 2000 rose 0.7%.  MAM portfolios lost, on average, 0.1% for the month.

For the first quarter of 2004, the S & P 500 rose 1.3%, the Nasdaq fell 0.5%, and the Russell 2000 rose 5.9%.  MAM portfolios earned, on average, 3.1% for the quarter.  

I have already uploaded to the MAM Web site (www.mamportfolios.com), the March 2004 month-end values and year-to-date performance for clients with assets over $150,000.

I want to remind you that April 15th is the deadline for 2003 IRA, SEP-IRA, Roth IRA and Education Savings Account contributions.  It is also the deadline for first quarter 2004 Federal and State estimated payments.   April 10th is the deadline for California property tax payments for the first half of 2004.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.
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